
Dear Colleagues, 
 
First I will like to thank Sarah for nominating me and I appreciate everyone that has 
supported my nomination. My journey at ICANN started as a fellow to ICANN49 and  more 
actively during the IANA stewardship transition. Since then I have made efforts to contribute 
my little part to this multi stakeholder community through my participation in various 
committees and service in leadership positions.  
 
The role of nomcom is a unique one that requires experience within ICANN, internet 
ecosystem and beyond. I do maintain a profile on my LinkedIn page[1] and I humbly believe 
I posses the required skills and experience as you may find in my profile. 
 
I therefore accept the nomination in full understanding of the responsibilities expected of 
me and commit to contribute my part towards finding good candidates for various 
leadership positions within the scope of nomcom. I will put in my best in representing our 
RALO and At-large on noncom if you give me the opportunity to do so by supporting my 
nomination.  
 
My soi can be found at: https://community.icann.org/m/view-rendered-
page.action?abstractPageId=53773986 
 
Regards 
[1]https://www.linkedin.com/in/seunojedeji [linkedin.com] 
Sent from my mobile 
Kindly excuse brevity and typos 
Every word has consequences. 
Every silence does too! 
 


